Benton County Mosquito Control District

July 26, 2021

The Benton County Mosquito Control Board of Trustees has cancelled its regularly
scheduled Board Meeting for July 26, 2021 due to lack of a quorum. The next
regularly scheduled Board Meeting will be held on August 23, 2021 in the District
office located at 4951 Van Giesen, West Richland, WA 99353 at 7:00 pm.

Sincerely,
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Angela Beehler
District Manager

(509) 967-2414
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